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Subject: Potential Conflict of Interest Where PAI Coordinator is Spouse of PAI 

Attorney 
 
  You asked this Office for an Opinion regarding whether any LSC or other controlling 
Federal authority would find a conflict of interest to exist in a situation in which one spouse held 
the position of Coordinator of a PAI program for an LSC recipient and the other spouse was an 
attorney registered with that PAI program for paid referrals from the recipient. 
 
 There are no provisions in the LSC Act, appropriations laws or LSC regulations which 
impose specific conflict of interest standards upon recipients and
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